

Preschool Farmers Market is Open for Business

DEAR PARENTS

The cooler weather is here! It's time to pack up the lightweight clothes and bring out the heavier outerwear. We will continue to go outside each day, weather permitting, so be sure to bring heavier jackets, snow pants, hats, boots and mittens. With that in mind, remember to LABEL your child's outerwear clearly with their name.

Don't forget to turn your clocks back on Sunday, November 4th!

CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING

We are closed Thursday & Friday, November 22nd & 23rd for Thanksgiving. We wish you & your family a wonderful holiday!



November 2018 Preschool News

GIVE TO THE MAX

Did you know we are a non-profit? "Give to the Max Day" is Thursday, November 15th. We have a page set up for donations on the giveMN website as well as information on other ways to donate on the "DONATE" page of our website.

We use donations towards scholarships, purchasing educational materials, and teacher training.

Reminder... all donations to Tiny Tots are deductible as charitable donations for those who itemize on their taxes.

PRESCHOOL CONFERENCES

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Wednesday & Thursday, November 7th & 8th during preschool hours. There is no preschool on these days!

A suggested time slot notice was already sent home. Please fill out and return by your child's next class day. Contact the office if you cannot meet on that scheduled day & time and would like to set up a phone conference instead.

FAMILY "THANKFUL" ACTIVITY

Stop by the big turkey in our hallway by the office with your child to grab a feather, write what you're thankful for, and tape it on the turkey. We will have this available the week of November 12th-21st.







SCHOLASTIC BOOKS

This month our book orders will be due on Wednesday, November 14th.

Please remember to write a check to *Tiny Tots* for these separate from your tuition.

LIABILTY INSURANCE

Our accreditation requires that we inform you that we renewed our *Liability Insurance* in September 2018.

S.T.E.M. EVENT

There will be a S.T.E.M event on Friday, Nov. 16th at 9:45 a.m.

CATALOGUE FUNDRAISER

Reminder that our catalogue fundraiser is ending on Friday, November 9th. All orders need to be turned in by then. Make sure all checks are payable to "Tiny Tots." We will use this money towards teacher training and educational supplies.





TYKES CORNER

It's that time of year, the holidays are almost here! Thanksgiving is a time to think about what we are grateful for. If we stop, think about it, and look around, there are always things we can find. One little boy has things in perspective. He is thinking about all the positive things in life that he, and all of us, can be thankful for. Here is a link to the video: Kid President's 25 Reasons To Be Thankful It is really cute and worth watching!

LIST OF A WESOME THINS TO BE THANKFUL SP.

Did you know "gratitude"

- Powers our present
- Makes us happy
- Brings people closer
- Makes us healthier
- Improves our brain

Also, be sure to check out the Parent Education section on our website for this month's topic: The Benefits of Storytime.